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ATTENDANCE 
Congratulations to class 6NG who are 
currently top of the leader board for 
attendance with 97.68%.  To see a full 
breakdown of classes please visit the Peters 
Hill Primary School website. 
 

 

DROP IN SESSIONS WITH THE 
SCHOOL NURSE 
Our School Nurse will be holding drop in 
sessions on the following dates if you would 
like to speak to her about any concerns you 
may have regarding your child: 
 
Wednesday 20 June 2018 3.00pm - 3.30pm 
 
Thursday 12 July 2018 2.30pm - 3.30pm 
 
These will be held in the Children's Centre. 

 

DONATIONS FOR THE GAMBIA 
Peters Hill Primary School and many other 
schools support Ridgewood High School's 
'Project Gambia'. The aim is to help the 
children who live in The Gambia by donating 
all sorts of useful, important clothing and 
equipment. The items that the children and 
families in The Gambia are most in need of 
are trainers, school bags, water bottles and 
school shoes. Please see the poster attached 
below and feel free to bring in any items into 
school you would like to donate and be 
passed on to the charity. 
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DUDLEY FAMILY INFORMATION 
SERVICES ACTIVITIES & EVENTS 
FOR FAMILIES 
Under 5s Events: 

 Tuesday 12 & Wednesday 13 June - 
Barnardo's Big Toddle 2018 At Dudley 
Zoo 

 Wednesday 27 & Thursday 28 June - 
Under 5’s Day Picnic Party At Dudley 
Zoo 

 Friday 29 June – Himley Under 5’s Fun 
Day 

 Wednesday 11 July – Baby Festival 
Under 5’s Day at Baggeridge 

Events for the Whole Family 

 Sunday 1 July – Armed Forces Day at 
Himley 

 Saturday 23 June – Saturday 29 July – 
The Black Country Festival 2018 Events 

 
All other events can be found on the FIS 
website. The FIS will update this directory 
throughout the year, so check it regularly so 
you don't miss out. 
 

 

OFSTED REPORT 
Our Ofsted report will be available to view on 
the Ofsted and Peters Hill websites from 
Monday 11 June. 
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YEAR 6 SPEECH NIGHT 
If your child is in Year 6, could you please 
return the reply slip by Friday 15 June to 
advise us how many tickets you would like to 
reserve.  Thank you. 
 

 

PLACES AVAILABLE AT INVASION 
GAMES CLUB 
There are still places available at the Invasion 
Games Club starting on Wednesday 13 June 
at 3.00pm.  If your child is interested please 
contact the School Office for further 
information. 
 

 

 


